
FALL FUNDRAISING AT BRIDGEPORT P.S.  

 
Dear Parents/Guardians  

 

We are happy to partner with BRANTVIEW Farm again for our FALL fundraiser Oct 3-15! Support our 

fundraiser & enjoy delicious apple products, maple syrup, honey, cider and baked goods! 

 

It is easy, local, consumable & delicious (no minimum order required)! Delivery is FREE right to your  9 

& 16front door for our Bridgeport PS community and surrounding neighbourhoods. For every order 

placed in October, 10% of the sales goes to our school. Proceeds from this fundraiser will go toward 

equipment & supplies for the school.  

 

Here is how it works!  

1.​ Click through to the Brantview Apples & Cider  

online store -  https://howell-road-cider-co.square.site/  or 

scan the QR Code below: 

 

2.​ Choose the products you would like to order and Click 

“Checkout” 

3.​ Enter your payment details. On the right hand side 

under the “Order Summary”, click “Add an order 

note”. This is where you can indicate that it is for the 

“Bridgeport Fundraiser”  

(If you miss this step, just reply to your confirmation email 

that your order is for the “Bridgeport Fundraiser”) 
 

Deliveries are Thursdays Oct 9 & 16 between 10am-6pm.  

(If you will not be home to receive the delivery, please consider 
putting a cooler or container by your front door to keep the 
animals out) 
 

Questions? Reach out to bridgeport.school.council@gmail.com  Thank you for supporting this initiative 

and our students!   ~ The BPS School Council Fundraising Committee 
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